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Notification of change in
@ Parish Safeguarding Officer

If the PCC appoints a new Parish Safeguarding Officer, or if the current PSO retires or resigns, please
use this form to inform the Diocese of the change and ensure that the correct officers receive mailings.

Episcopal Area: Croydon / Kingston / Woolwich (please circle)

Name of new Parish Safeguarding Officer:

Address:

| am responsible for safeguarding:

children / adults who may be vulnerable / children and adults who may be vulnerable
(please circle)

is no longer the Parish Safeguarding Officer

Please return to: Diocesan Safeguarding Administrator
Trinity House
4 Chapel Court
Borough High Street
London SE1 1THW
020 7939 9476
safeguarding@southwark.anglican.org

Your privacy is important to us and we are committed to keeping your personal
information confidential and secure. For more information on how we process your data,
please see our privacy notice which is available on our website and church noticeboard.
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